D.A.V. PUBLIC SCHOOL, EAST OF LONI ROAD, DELHI-93.
CIRCULAR
Date: 23.01.17

Dear Parents,
Wishing you all a Very Happy and Healthy 2017.
As you all know that at this time of the year, we start winding up the academic session and get ready for another challenging session. So, as usual you are requested to submit the fees for the month of February, March 2017 in the month of February 2017 itself, as school has been fixed as CBSE Centre for Examination 2017. As per guidelines issued by the competent authorities, the school promotes cashless transaction and seek your support to make it possible.

It has been observed that students using private vans are picked up late and they loiter around outside the school, which is a matter of concern for their safety and security. Parents are requested to issue instructions to the private drivers to behave responsibly for the safety of students, as school expects the co-operation and support of the parents. 

There will be a PTM on 28th January 2017 for classes pre-primary to XII, from 8.30 to 11.30 a.m. All the parents are requested to attend the same according to the roll numbers of their wards & timings as follows:

	Time slot

	Roll No.

	8.30 a.m. to 9.30 a.m.
	1 to 20

	9:30 a.m. to 10.30 a.m.
	21 to 40

	10.30 a.m. to 11.30 a.m.
	41 Onwards


Date sheet and further details for the new session will be intimated by next week.

(Sameeksha Sharma)
Principal

